
Safety Advisory Committee Report to Academic Senate 

March 30, 2022 

Updates from March 9, 2022, Committee Meeting 

Announcements: 

• Night walk was completed at Weil Institute on 3/9/2022. 

• Night walk was completed at Delano Center on 3/16/2022. 

 

Completed Items: 

• Lighting on north side of Admin toward P1. 

 

 

Upcoming Items: 

• Night walk for BC Southwest Center 

• Creation of Subcommittee for Safety training for people who handle chemicals (Science, 

Janitorial, ect.) and SDS training/tracking.  

• Portable restroom shower will be installed in P11 for student athletes. 

• Entrance and South Side of Horticulture Lab. 

• Perimeter Campus Lighting near bushes. 

• Lighting on southside of pool. 

• Lighting on service road along University Avenue. 

• Risk Management is completing RFQ for purchase of software to updates AEDs. 

• Working with Academic Technology on how safety training can apply to flex hours.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 
Roy Allard, Faculty Co-Chair 
Shelly Castaneda, Administrative Co-Chair 
Tina Johnson, Classified Co-Chair 
 


